
Dear Editors, 

 

We have applied for the language editing services already, but it still need another few days for 

the editing to be completed. We will send you the language certificate as soon as the editing is 

finished. We sincerely apologize for the inconveniences this may have brought to you! 

 

Sincerely, 

All Authors 


